
 1/26/22 

 Dear E�wanda Colleagues, 

 This week the nego�a�on teams for the E�wanda Teachers Associa�on and the E�wanda School District 
 met to begin the nego�a�on process for the 2021-22 school year.  There was valuable informa�on 
 shared by both par�es in the opening proposals.  ETA and the District look forward to further dialogue 
 next week as we con�nue to engage in the nego�a�ng process. 

 Respec�ully, 

 Joey Farr / Mark Gossage 
 Laura Rowland 
 Lead Nego�ators 


